FIFTH REGULAR MEETING OF MIAMI FOLK DANCE COUNCIL

Place: Solomon Pavilion, December 3, 1987

Attending: Joanne Dombrowski, Louise Van Vliet, Sam Ballinger, Gitta Reck.

The meeting was called to order and minutes of the last meeting were read
and approved.Sam reported that there are about $2,600.00 in the treasury.
The profit from the workshop up to now is $556.00; the epense for the

two workshop teachers was $1,500.00.

1)

2)

New Years Eve Party: Council will chair the party and ask for volunteers
to help with procuring food and beverages for the party. There is no
charge for members, non-members will be charged $3.00.

Christmas party: There will be a little Christmas party on Thursday night,
Dec. 17. Members will be asked to bring cookies for this event.

Honor-Rol1l Couple: The Miami Valley Dance Council selects one couple
out of all the dance groups to be the Honor-Roll Couple. The selection
will take place in February. Our group would like to present Frank &
Madge Hart for nomination. We will ask Grace Wolff or John Pappas to
submit a Tetter on behalf of the Harts to the Miami Valley Dane Council.
This letter should be mailed in January. The Harts nomination will be
announced to the general membership at the January meeting.

There is enough money in the club's treasury to pay for the pavilion floor.

We discussed designing an attractive poster to advertise our club in
libraries etc.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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